» Section 75 of the Roads Act, 1993
Temporary Closure of Adelaide Road

DuUn Laoghaire-Rathdown County Council has made an order to temporarily close
Adelaide Road from the junction of Silchester Road to its Junction with Eden Road
Lower and Hudson Road from the 6™ August 2019 to 20'" September 2019.

A Traffic Management Plan will be in operation and local access will be maintained at
all times and diversion routes will be clearly signposted.



